Office Hours: Monday & Tuesday 9am to 4pm, Closed Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 9am to 4pm.

Attention Thrivent Members ~ This is a reminder that your “Choice Dollars” must be renewed
each year. Please be sure to contact your representative soon.

New COVID Information from Pastor Jeremy please read~

Alright people, bad news, good news. Bad news, you won'’t be able to worship in-person. Good news, you will be
able to worship in your pajamas once again. With Covid cases on the rise in our community, Little Cedar and
Marshall will be switching back to virtual worship services for the time being. Please spread the word, so that
everyone knows.

If we have learned anything this year, we have learned that we need to roll with the punches. We are church. And
once again, nothing will stop us from worshiping. As in the past, tune in at 10:00 Sunday morning for worship on
Facebook or YouTube. Hope you can join us. It will continue to be available all week long. As in the past, we will
also look for help from the congregation to put this together. We will continue to remain a community in Christ,
loving God and loving neighbor! Peace, blessings, and many prayers that all may remain healthy!

Prayer Concerns
Our sympathies to Kathy Voigt and family on the loss of her brother last week.
Liam Kiefer (grandson of Terry & Carol Kiefer) ~ Brian Herbert (son-in-law of Terry & Carol Kiefer)
Gus Johnson ~ Curt Lewison ~ Gloria Mallory ~ Tim Dahle ~
~ Mavis Klaudt ~Terry Emanuel ~ Shirley Schroeder ~ Judy Johnson

COVID-19 and Building Use~

Rental of the Little Cedar Fellowship Hall for showers, reunions, etc. will be required to read and sign a NEW
contract for using the building. Masks must be worn at all times. A fee of $25 will be added for the extra
sanitizing that will have to be done after the group leaves the building.

Organizations such as Boy, Cub & Girls Scouts, 4-H etc. will have a waiver to sign to use the building.
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Annual Meetings
Marshall and Little Cedar annual meetings are scheduled for Sunday, January 24th.
Options for meeting in-person or via Zoom will be available.
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Need 1 More Council Member

Little Cedar nominating committee is in search of one more council member. If this
would interest you, please contact Becky Hartwig at bhartwig4902@yahoo.com or call
the church office.



